
 

 

Re: KH/FS/Year 11 English Language Exam  
 
16th May 2025 

 

 
Year 11 English Language Exam  

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
On Friday 23rd May, year 11 pupils will sit the GCSE English Language Paper 1.  The 
standard duration of the exam paper is 1 hour and 45 minutes.  Once the pupils have 
completed their exam, they will be dismissed. Pupils should use the afternoon to revise 
and prepare for their next exams which will fall after the half term break.   
 
Lessons will resume again for all pupils on Monday 2nd June.  All pupils must attend 
school.  Any non-attendance will be recorded as unauthorised.  A reminder that for 
any pupils completing the French exam on Monday 2nd June, their revision session will 
commence from 8.00am in the Hall.  All other pupils will continue with their timetabled 
lessons and must arrive by 8.35am to register with their form tutor. 
 
School buses will not be running at the time of student departure on this 
day.  Therefore, you must make alternative arrangements for your child to travel home if 
they usually catch the 788, 881 or 705.  If you would like your child to stay on site for the 
afternoon, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher  
 

mailto:postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

